
Attention one and all! Our Temple Sisterhood will be 
holding a fall collection drive to help out the Animal 
Rescue League of Iowa! 

From September to November, we will be collecting 
empty facial tissue (it doesn’t need to be a name 
brand) boxes, empty toilet paper tubes and empty 
paper towel tubes for the small animals in the care of 
the ARL of Iowa.   

The boxes will be filled with timothy hay for the rabbits 
and guinea pigs to eat.   The tubes will used as 
enrichment activities for the small animals, such as 
hamsters and gerbils, to chew on.  

Please drop them off at Temple and they will be 
transported to the ARL on a weekly basis. For more 
information, contact Jody Kolmen at 
panicst4c@me.com  
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